
 

Following our staff training on Mon-
day from the RSC, Mrs Hill and Mrs 
Thorneywork used the techniques 
they had learned to teach Y123 the 
Gunpowder Plot! The children loved 
using drama to learn the story and 
remembered many key facts by doing 
it this way. All the teachers in school 
really enjoyed the training and are 
looking forward to doing more 
Shakespeare with the children!   
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